
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

March 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 2 – Visit to London 
 

2CL will be visiting Wednesday 17th April 2024 
2AR will be visiting Thursday 18th April 2024 

 
As part of our next enquiry, we are very excited to be visiting London and exploring some of key 
landmarks in the city.  We will be embarking the Thames Clipper Boat and cruising along the Thames 
whilst taking in the sights. We will be stopping off at Battersea Park for lunch before heading back to 
Westminster to see Big Ben.  
 
Due to the huge generosity of the SRSA subsidising this trip, there are no costs to parents.    

 
Timings: 
We will be leaving school at 9.45 am to catch the train from Tonbridge Station. Children to be 
collected from school at the normal time of 3:15pm. 
 
What to bring: 
Please bring a packed lunch in a small back pack. We will be walking around London so this is the 
most suitable bag for your child.  In order to be more environmentally friendly and reduce plastic 
waste, we encourage you to provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink to fit in this bag (no 
nuts, kiwi fruit, or fizzy drinks). Please could we ask that children are NOT sent in with any pocket 
money or electronic devices. 
 
What to wear: 
Children should wear school uniform and black shoes (no trainers) and they will need a waterproof 
coat or sun hat depending on the weather.  
 
Helpers: 
If you are able to offer help please add a booking to HELPERS 2CL or HELPERS 2AR under TRIPS – 
when you log on to Arbor.  Once the timetable is finalised you will be notified whether your offer of 
help is required on this trip or not.  Please DO NOT assume by booking a place you are a helper.  
Deadline for all offers is Monday 15th April at 9.00am. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Robbins and Miss Larkin  
Year 2 Teachers 
 


